
 
 

 

20 April 2017 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re:   File No. SCL-LIC-20130122-00001 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R § 1.65, Telefonica International Wholesale Services Colombia S.A. 

notifies the Commission of its recent corporate name change to Telxius Cable Colombia, S.A. 

(“Telxius Cable Colombia”), effective 23 November 2016.  Telxius Cable Colombia respectfully 

requests that the Commission update its records for the above-captioned submarine cable landing 

license. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Kent Bressie by telephone at +1 202 730 

1337 or by e-mail at kbressie@hwglaw.com. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kent Bressie 

Susannah Larson 

Counsel for Telxius Cable Colombia, S.A.  

cc: Jodi Cooper 

 David Krech 

 


